
 

	
	

 
“If you want to go fast, go alone.  If you want to go far, go 

together.” –African proverb  
 
 
Soup Drive 
The 1st graders are collecting cans of soup for the local food pantry.  The drive will run 
until Wednesday November 21st.  Please consider donating!  Thank you!  
 
Walking for Hams 
Our students are walking for hams again this year.  So far they have raised money for 
38 hams! Their goal is 80 hams.  We welcome any community support for this project.  
Hams are $15 each and will go in the holiday food boxes provided by the food pantry.   
 
It’s cold outside! 
Please consider the weather when sending your children to school each day, and 
ensure that they are wearing coats, sweatshirts, gloves and hats when appropriate.  
Students will go outside for recess unless it is raining or the “feels like” temperature is 
below 10° Fahrenheit.   
 
Health Reminders 
Students who exhibit a fever of 100 degrees Fahrenheit or higher shall not be permitted 
to attend school until they have been fever free without medication for 24 hours.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Announcements/Reminders 

• Remember to support our PTO by choosing them as your charitable 
organization on Amazon Smile. J Contact Connie Jarzynka at 
cjjarzynka4@gmail.com if you have questions.  

• If you pick up your child on ‘N’ Street after school, please remember to stay in 
your vehicle or find a side street/parking stall. When vehicles are parked and 
left along ‘N’ Street, traffic flow is interrupted. 

• Elementary children who ride home with junior high/high school siblings are to 
wait in the cafeteria until 3:45 each day. This ensures that all children are safe 
and supervised. Thank you for your understanding. 

• Celebrate good behavior and effort! Talk with your child each day to celebrate 
PAWsitive choices. Teachers often write notes in daily planners to explain why 
students earn purple or red. 

• Send Box Tops to school with your child anytime! 
 
 

Be Safe       Be Respectful        Be Responsible      Be Brave 
We provide a safe environment where students develop into respectful, 

responsible and motivated life-long learners. We prepare students to meet the 
challenges of today’s society. 

 

In	purus	dolor,	aliquet	id,	
aliquam	at,	consequat	
sed,	mauris.	Morbi	ligula	
risus,	tempor	non,	
euismod	ut,	faucibus	
eget,	massa.	Nulla	et	
nibh.	Vivamus	id	lectus.	
Pellentesque	viverra.	
Morbi	orci	elit,	ultrices	
ut,	vestibulum	id,	
ullamcorper	vel,	massa.	
Pellentesque	ac	sem.	Sed	
risus	justo,	scelerisque	
ut,	ultrices	a,	auctor	et,	
lacus.	Duis	a	orci.		

 
Monday, November 19 … C day  
PTO meeting @ 7:00   
 
Lunch:  Tater tot casserole, green beans, mini long 
john, fruit & vegetable bar, milk 	
 
Tuesday, November 20 … D day 
No Special Events 
 
Lunch:  Sloppy joes, potato wedges, fruit & 
vegetable bar, milk 	
 
Wednesday, November 21 … E day 
1:50 Dismissal  
 
Lunch:  Hoagie sandwich, chips, baby carrots, fruit 
& vegetable bar, milk 	
 
Thursday, November 22 
No School – Happy Thanksgiving!  
 
Friday, November 23   
No School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates to remember: 
Friday, December 21 – 11:50 Dismissal 
Monday, January 7 – School Resumes 
Thursday, February 14 – No School 
Friday, February 15 – No School      
 
 
 
 

 
 

Contact Mrs. Rusk 
Give me a call, stop in, or shoot an e-mail my way! 

srusk@esu2.org � 402.374.2154 
 
 

November 19-23, 2018 


